
 
GOOD NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE  

              
          March 11, 2019 

Dear Parents,   
 
Spring Break starts this Thursday, March 14th!  We come back on March 25th.  PLEASE be sure that you are 
present and ready to learn on March 25th!  We are going for 100% Attendance. 
 
 April 2nd starts State Testing!   It is imperative that your children are here EVERY SINGLE DAY  during 
this time!  If your kids aren’t here on time, then we cannot start testing on time!  Please make you sure 
you have made every effort to be here and be here on time.  If you need help with this, please contact the 
office.  
 
We still have plenty of yearbooks for sale!  We have only sold approximately 30 yearbooks this year.  We have to 
purchase 200 yearbooks in order to keep the price low, so buy yours now!    If you haven’t seen our yearbooks, 
you are missing out!  Sales start at $__12.00__ for a softback, and hardbacks start at $__17.00__.  They 
make for great memories, so get yours today! This is the last week to purchase you must have your order 
in by Wednesday March 13th. 

Prepare for Inclement Weather 

 In case of inclement weather this winter, please be aware of the following TPS guidelines for school closings:  
The closing of schools for inclement weather or other acts of nature shall be announced by the superintendent. 
Notification of such closing shall be made via the local news media, www.tulsaschools.org, a recording on the main 
switchboard (918-746-6800) and the social networking sites Facebook and Twitter (www.facebook.com/TPSInfo 
and twitter.com/TulsaSchools). Don’t forget to download the free app SchoolWay, get updates anywhere and 
anytime from Jones Elementary and Tulsa Public Schools. 

     MARCH CALENDAR  

   
  March 14-22     SPRING BREAK!!! 
  March 25th     Blue and Gold Money DUE 
  March 25-29     Test Prep! 
  March 28th     COM Assembly  3-6 9:00 
            K-2 1:15  
  
  

Wishing you a happy and safe week! 
 
   

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bradley Griffin, Principal 
 

http://www.tulsaschools.org/
http://www.facebook.com/TPSInfo

